CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

Lieutenant-General Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, Mc G1ill University,

¥ ontr a .

My dear General Currie:-

10th February
1921.

Referring to my letter of the

7th instant I now enclose draft of Agreement which Messrs

Ross and Macdonald

e advised me 1s entirely satisfactory




